
From: Michele Corry
To: Yvonne Bilodeau
Cc: Dale Soetart (dale.soetaert@lehighhanson.com)
Subject: Re: Permission to include plans
Date: August 24, 2016 8:33:46 AM

Hi Yvonne,

Yes you may use our report.  Thanks.

Yours truly,
 
Michele Corry, P.Ag.
Aspen Land Group Inc.
 
Office:  780.809-8191 ext. 20
Fax:     780.809.8190
Mobile: 780.934.0211
 
#201, 18311 - 105 Avenue
Edmonton, AB  T5S 2K9
mcorry@aspenlandgroup.com
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email.

On Tue, Aug 23, 2016 at 2:46 PM, Yvonne Bilodeau <ybilodeau@sturgeoncounty.ca> wrote:

Hi Michele and Dale,

I forgot to ask if I could include the following excerpts of your report with the application to
Council. Please be advised that if permission is granted to Sturgeon County, the following
pages of your March 2016 report will then form part of the Council Agenda Package and be
a public document.

Pages 1-22 inclusively and Drawing 5-13 and 13-13.

 

 

Yvonne_Bilodeau_Dev-Officer
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This communication is intended for the recipient to whom it is addressed, and may contain
confidential, personal, and or privileged information. Please contact the sender immediately
if you are not the intended recipient of this communication, and do not copy, distribute, or
take action relying on it. Any communication received in error, or subsequent reply, should
be deleted or destroyed.


